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Key Dates for Parents/Carers 
 

Wednesday 22nd June - Music Trip (going to the Polish Club)  
Thursday 23rd June - Year 5 Trip (Black Park)  
Friday 24th June - Nursery Sports Day  
Wednesday 29th June - Year 6 FGM Training (10.30am - 2.30pm)  
Thursday 30th June - Year 4 Boat Trip (Windsor)  

 

Important Information 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

I hope you all had a nice weekend. The lovely weather seemed to have disappeared on 
the weekend (typical!) but, we are due to have another great week of sun and heat so 
please remember to send your children in with sun hats, sun-cream and water bottles.  

I wanted to thank you all for attending Sports Day. It couldn't have gone any better - the 
weather was perfect; the sportsmanship was amazing and the encouragement from the 
parents was second to none. It feels great to be able to get together again and organise 
such events after a turbulent 2 years. I wanted to give a very big shout out to the winning 
team - Copper Beach! You guys displayed excellent team work and sportsmanship. A big 
well done to all the other participating teams for all your hard work, dedication and 
teamwork.  

Speaking of events, I wanted to let you know about the end of year picnic. We will be 
having a whole school picnic on the last day of term (Wednesday 20th July) at 11.00am 
on the school field. You can either send your child in with a packed lunch or you can bring 
in your own food from home to the picnic.  

We will have two stalls (sweet & savoury) where parents can bring in either sweet or 
savoury HOME-MADE produce to sell. Any dishes you make must clearly display the 
ingredients so that buyers are aware of what is in the food...reminder we are a nut free 
school! We would prefer you sell home-made produce rather than shop bought items. 
Please can you send any food and ingredients in with your child on Wednesday morning, 
so we can get everything set up beforehand.  

Parent/Carer Newsletter  
 

"When something is important enough, you do it even if the odds are 
not in your favour" - Elon Musk 



 
 

Reminder that on the last day of school, children should come into school with a water 
bottle only. They will not need to bring anything else in.  

On the last Friday of every month, we will be setting up a school store where we will be 
selling second hand uniform and other items such as books - please do check it out. This 
month’s school store will be open on Friday 24th June in the Upper Primary Playground 
near the shelters at 3.10pm. 

And finally, there is lots growing in the polytunnel and we would love parent volunteers 
to help come in and water and weed on Wednesday afternoons at 2:00pm. Pease contact 
Miss Nawaz if you would like to help out. Please help us to win the horticultural cup 
again!!!  

With all that being said, I hope you have a great week.  

Miss Mehat  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

Messages & Reminders  
 

Medication 
If your child is taking any medication you must ensure that you give it to the front 
office. Your child should not be bringing any medication in their school bags and 
should not be administering it themselves - this includes nasal sprays. We have a 
dedicated First Aid team who administers medication.  
First Aid Team  
 
Nursery Sports Day  
Reminder that Nursery sports day will be on Friday 24th June, during the usual 
Nursery session. Parents may come and join us at the following times:  
 
AM Nursery 

• Gate opens at 9.45am  
• Activities will begin at 10.00am 

PM Nursery  

• Gate opens at 1.30pm  
• Activities will begin at 1.45pm 

Children will need to come to school in sports wear - trainers, t-shirt and 
shorts/tracksuit bottoms (depending on weather) and will only need a water 
bottle on that day - NO BOOKBAGS NEEDED! 
 
Please note access is through the gate in the parent carpark to the field. There 
will be benched seating available on a first come/first seated basis. Children are 
able to go home at the end of the sports day. 
Mrs Ward  
 
Greetings 

To continue our celebration of languages spoken in our school please use the Italian 
greeting of 'ciao'. Please take this opportunity to discuss where Italy is on a world map. 
Mrs Patterson  
 
Parallel Windsor 2022  
Taking place on Sunday 26th June from 10am – 4pm; The Long Walk, Windsor Great Park 
- this is the UK’s biggest fully inclusive challenge event & festival of inclusivity. You will 
find more details in the slideshow below: 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

Awards & Honours 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

Staff Spotlight  
 

Name: Miss Petro  

Job title: Learning Support Assistant & Lunchtime 
Controller 

When did you join WCPS: April 2022 
 

Responsibilities / Duties: To support the children and 
help them to reach their full potential, to also provide 
a safe space so that they can feel comfortable and 
confident in their own abilities 

Favourite thing about WCPS: The children and the 
supportive staff  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

Clubs & Activities  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

From all the staff here at Wexham Court Primary 
School…  

 
 

 


